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The South Carolina Technical College System does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 

gender, national or ethnic origin, age, religion, disability, marital status, veteran status, sexual 

orientation, gender identity, or pregnancy in educational programs and activities as required by  

Title IX. Any questions regarding Title IX may be referred to the college’s Title IX Coordinator or to 

the Office of Civil Rights. 

 

 

It is the policy of the State Board for Technical and Comprehensive Education to afford each 

student and each applicant for admission to the student body of the various colleges throughout 

the System an equal opportunity to obtain an education. 
 

The State Board for Technical and Comprehensive Education does not discriminate among 

applicants for admission to student status nor does it discriminate among students on the basis of 

race, color, sex, age, national origin, religion, disability, or citizenship status. 

 

 


